
 

Project Overview 
 

The Cave Creek Wash Trail is part of the City of Phoenix trail system. This 18-mile-long recreational 
trail along the Cave Creek wash currently ends on the east side of 19th Avenue south of Greenway 
Road, and begins again south of the Cave Creek Municipal Golf Course driveway.  
 

The purpose of this project is to connect the approximately 2,000-foot gap in the Cave Creek Wash 
Trail on the west side of 19th Avenue, providing better connectivity to the regional Sun Circle Trail, a 
10-foot wide trail that is ultimately planned to be a 140-mile-long multi-use path, which is part of the 
Maricopa County Regional Trail System.  
 
The City of Phoenix Street Transportation Department in partnership with City of Phoenix Parks and 
Recreation Department has contracted with TALIS Corp to construct this new portion of the Cave 
Creek Wash Trail.  
 
This new asphalt trail will cross the Cave Creek Municipal Golf Course driveway, and proceed east 
to 19th Avenue, then north adjacent to 19th Avenue to the Cave Creek Wash Trail alignment. 
 
Existing pedestrian 
lighting will be enhanced 
with new light poles and 
luminaries. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Project Schedule 
 

Construction of the new  
trail is anticipated to 
begin late October 2013. 
Overall construction is 
projected to last through 
January 2014. Traffic 
restrictions are not 
anticipated with the 
exception of some minor 
curb lane restrictions 
when work is being 
performed immediately 
adjacent to 19th Avenue. 

 

Questions and Comments 
For questions or comments, please contact us on the 
project hotline at (480) 281-1506. Or visit the project 

website at www.suncircleconnection.com 
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